
Melinda Watts 

From: Intesar T erkawi 
Sent: 
To: 

Wednesday, September 11, 2013 7:56 AM 
Melinda Watts 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

FW: Lakeside SARC Extension 
SKMBT _C45213091104030.pdf 

Importance: 

lntesar Terkawi, CPA 
Regulatory Analyst 

High 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Fl 32399-0850 
Voice Mail: (850) 413-6834 
Fax: (850) 413-6835 
Office: (407) 327-9364 
iterkawi@psc.state.fl. us 
Please Note: Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are 
public records available to the public and media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail 
communication may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Vickie Penick [mailto:vpenick@uswatercorp.net] 
Sent: Tue 9/10/2013 4:12PM 
To: lntesar Terkawi 
Cc: Amy Williams 
Subject: Lakeside SARC Extension 

Ms Iterkawi, please fmd the request for extension regarding the docket 
referenced on the attached. I appreciate the opportunity to submit this 
request at this time. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if further discussion is necessary. 

Best Regards, 

Victoria Penick 
Vice President 
U.S. Water Services Corporation 
727 848 8292 
www. uswatercorp.com 
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LAKESIDE 
WATERWORKS, INC. 

September 6, 2013 

Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Fl 32399-0850 

RE: Docket 130194-WS 
SARC in Progress 

Dear Commission: 

In relation to the Docket noted above, we respectfully request a time extension of 45 days. 
Our staff is coordinating and assisting previous owner with gathering of historical data &t 

this time. We will be forwarding the requested data at our very earliest completion date. 

Thank you for all consideration in the matter. 

cc: Amy Williams. 

5320 Captains Court, New Port Richey, FL 34652 
Mailing: 4939 Cross Bayou Boulevard~ New Port Richey~ FL 34652 

Tel: 727 848 8292 Fx: 727 848 7701 




